
1

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 9:06 AM
To: 'Rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com'
Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Status of  5115 East Eighth Street, Oakland, CA (Alameda County Fuel Leak Case No. 

RO0000319)

Hi Richard, 
 
Steven Plunkett is the case worker for RO0319;  I have not been the case worker for RO0319 for several months.   I will 
forward your message to him. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Richard Makdisi [mailto:Rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2009 8:25 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Status of 5115 East Eighth Street, Oakland, CA (Alameda County Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000319) 
 
Hi Jerry,  
 

With Thanksgiving tomorrow and a new year not far ahead so I thought I would check in with you on the status of the 
Groundwater Sampling and Assessment of Regulatory Site Closure for 5115 East Eighth Street, Oakland, 
CA (Alameda County Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000319) 

 
This is the subject property with the owner (Mr. Alvaro Avendano), Stellar Environmental Solutions report of findings dated 
May 8, 2009 was completed to describe groundwater sampling and assessment of residual hydrocarbons.   
This investigation was conducted to address the ACEH letter dated January 20, 2009 to the RP. 
 
Have a great Turkey day holiday.  
 
Best Regards—Richard 
 
 
RICHARD S. MAKDISI, P.G., R.E.A. | PRESIDENT  
STELLAR ENVIRONMENTAL SOLUTIONS, INC.  
2198 Sixth Street, Suite 201 
Berkeley, CA 94710 
Wk Phone:  510-644-3123 
Fax:  510-644-3859 
Cell: 510-812-6314 
rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com  
www.stellar-environmental.com 
 
 


